
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
May 2024 

 
 
 

Summer Fair 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our Summer Fair will take place after school on Wednesday 12th June.  We would be 
grateful if you could donate any of the items below. 
 
Tins / packets of food for tombola / white elephant items / raffle prizes / 
toiletries / toys / books / cakes to be sent on the day of the fair please. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Lane MBE 
Executive Headteacher 
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